
 
September 2019 

 

Upcoming 
Events 

 
 

September 
16- Spirit Wear Store closes 
20 - Registration for Jaws-a-thon  
Open 
25 - Bite Out at Habit Burger Grill 
27 - Back to School Bash/Movie 
Night 
Sept 30-Oct 3 - Dos Coyotes Dine 
Out 

 

 
School ID: 224707 

 
Don’t Miss 
Out!! 
 
Interested in 
events happening at Dublin El? 
Please follow us on Facebook to 
get the latest news and updates! 
fb.com/dublinelementarypfc 

Hello DES Families and Community! 
  
We are so excited for the new school year with so many opportunities to come 
together as a community and make it so much fun for our kids.  This year, we have a 
brand new PFC board.  We are working hard to bring some fun and exciting events to 
you, as well as bringing back some of the old time favorites.   
We are looking forward to working with all of you to enrich our children, teachers, and 
community experience. Please feel free to contact us by email or in person for any 
questions or concerns you may have for the PFC.  
 

Contact information for all board members: 
 

President 
Phuong Fiscella 
Vinoth Lingesan 
president@dublinpfc.org 

Director of Events 
Dawn Barbero 
Sarah Marquez 
events@dublingpfc.org 

Secretary 
Kristen Hilton 
secretary@dublinpfc.org 

Director of Operations 
Danielle Bendezu 
Erin Buick 
operations@dublinpfc.org 

Director of Finance 
Jean Huang  
finance@dublinpfc.org 

Treasurer 
Melinda Qiu 
treasurer@dublinpfc.or​g 

Director of Communications 
Burdy Morales 
communications@dublinpfc.org 

   

 
 

Spirit Wear 
 

Don’t miss out!! There is still time to get your Dublin El Shark 
gear!! All orders must be in by Monday, September 16th, so 
hurry before the sale ends. Not sure on the sizing? Not sure on 
the feel? Then come check out our last Spirit Wear Pop up! 
Take a look at the latest Shark fashion before you buy, we 
guarantee there is something for everyone. Our  LAST pop up of 
the season will be held in front of the MPR by the Ice Cream 
Cart Thursday, September 12th. Thank you for supporting 
Dublin El and the PFC.  All profits from Spirit Wear gear help 
fund Dublin El events, field trips, and so much more. Check out 
https://stores.inksoft.com/dublin_elementary_school/shop​ to 
order now!! 
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Need Help? 
 

Have questions?  Comments or 
concerns for the PFC?  Please feel 
free to message us! 
 
info@dublinpfc.org 

 

 

Volunteers Needed 
Do you want to be involved with 
fun events at our school, but don't 
know how?  Email 
events@dublinpfc.org and we can 
plug you in!  Volunteering is the 
best way to build our  community! 
 
Don’t have the time, but still want 
to help? Consider making a 
monetary donation.   
https://squareup.com/store/despfc 

 

 
Movie Night:  Friday, September 
27 
Trunk or Treat:  Friday, October 25 
STEAM Night:  Friday, January 17 
Family Dance: Friday, February 28 
Read 2 Me Day:  Friday, March 6 
(during school hours) 
St. Patrick's Day Parade: 
Saturday, March 14 
Dublin El Gala/Auction:  March 
TBD 
Teacher Appreciation Week:  May 
4-May 8 
Spring Carnival:  Friday, May 8 

 
Scoop Night 

Thank you teachers and parents 
for volunteering your time and 
energy to make our first PFC event 
a success! We couldn’t have done 
it without you! We had so much 
fun sharing a sweet treat with 
everyone in attendance. Thank 
you, Thank you, Thank you!!! 

Bite Out 
 

PFC’s Monthly “Bite Out” is back and better than ever! Every month 
the PFC will be partnering with local eateries who love this 
community just as much as we do! We see it as a win win win! The 
local “Bite Out” spots get to meet all of our amazing Dublin El 
families, you get the night off from cooking, and PFC gets a 

percentage of every meal purchased to put right back into our amazing school! This 
month’s Bite Out is Wednesday, September 25th, and will be hosted by The Habit 
Burger Grill 7295 Amador Plaza Rd. Please make sure to present the flyer at the time 
of purchase.  

 
5th Grade Camp Fundraiser at Dos Coyotes! 

 
Bring your family and friends to dine at Dos Coyotes in San Ramon! 
Dos Coyotes is generously donating 25% to our 5th Grade Camp 
Funds.  Monday, September 30 to Thursday, October 3, 11am-9pm. 

Alcohol and Takeout included.  Please present the attached flyer at time of purchase. 
 

Birthday Shout Outs 
 

Drum roll please……. Introducing, Birthday Shout Outs!!! Put your 
sharks name up in lights and let them celebrate their special day with 
the entire Dublin El community. Your child’s name along with “Happy 
Birthday” can be featured on the school’s marquee the week of their 
birthday. Forms can be printed through the PFC website or picked up 
outside the office by the blue PFC box. All shout out request forms must be turned in 
the week prior to your child’s birthday. Shout outs will be updated every Monday. 
Each shout out is $10 which must be submitted with the request form into the PFC 
box. We look forward to wishing your shark a Happy Birthday soon! 

 
Ice Cream Cart 

 
Ice cream cart is back! You may have already seen us out in front 
of the MPR selling the usual crowd favorites! Ice cream cards can 
be purchased online at ​www.dublinpfc.org​ under the Shark Store 
tab. Purchase forms are also available at the blue PFC box. We are 
still accepting last year’s cards as well. Right now the ice cream 
cart is out every Wednesday after school. Don’t worry more days 

will be swimming your way soon! So don’t  forget to stop by on your way out for a 
jawsome treat! Ice cream cart volunteers are wanted for Fridays, if you think you can 
help out please send an email to ​operations@dublinpfc.org​. ​Thank you.

 
Back To School Bash 

 
Join us for Movie Night on the field​ on Friday, September 27th​!   Bring 
your blankets, your family, and enjoy some entertainment at our Fall 
Movie Night.  Waters and concessions will be sold at this event. ​Be on 
the lookout for more information. 
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